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 Renewed good wishes to all who are sitting for the Leaving Certificate and Junior Certificate 

Exams at the moment.  You are in our thoughts and prayers.  Best wishes for the coming week. 

 Welcome home to those who have just returned from the  Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes and 

thanks to all in the parish who contributed towards the recent collection to support pilgrims.  

 Dunhill Multi Education Centre will host its final Coffee Morning before the summer break this 

Wednesday, 15
th
 June, at 11.00 a.m.  The theme will be „A Taste of Summer‟ so come along and 

enjoy local produce, produced by local people! As an added bonus, our resident photographer, 

Ivan Power, will display some of his photographs taken in and around the Waterford area.  As usual, we look 

forward to welcoming friends, old and new!  Admission €5 including refreshments. 

 All large celebrations require a great deal of materials and preparation.  The 50
th

 International Eucharistic 

Congress in 2012 is no exception.  There are many challenges involved and we want to ensure that the whole 

Church, here in Ireland and further afield, will see the pastoral journey and the Congress as opportunities to deepen 

our faith in the Eucharist.  The third National collection for the Congress will take place in our parish on Saturday 

and Sunday 25
th

/26
th
 June.  Your support, especially in these difficult economic times, is very much appreciated. 

 Friday Penance: Why not pay a visit to the Blessed Sacrament for some quiet prayer this Friday?  There is formal 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in Fenor Church that day from after 10.30 a.m. Mass until 12 noon. 

 The Youth 2000 Summer Festival will take place near the ancient ruins of the Clonmacnois monastic site in Co. 

Offaly.  The festival is for young people age 16-35, and will take place from Thursday 04
th

 to Sunday 07
th

 August 

2011.  The weekend will include inspiring talks, dramas, a concert, prayer, Mass, games and times of sharing.  It 

promises to be a great opportunity for young people from all around Ireland to explore their Catholic faith, meet 

new friends, and have some craic!  This is a donation-only retreat, so there‟s no formal charge.  A FREE bus is 

available from Waterford – just bring a sleeping bag and a pair of wellies! (Over 18‟s may like to bring their own 

tent.) For more information, contact 086 3025442 or 01 6753690, or check their website: www.youth2000.ie 

 The Order of Malta has written to thank our parishioners for the donation of €200 from the Christmas Cribs which 

was sent to the Holy Family Maternity Hospital in Bethlehem where the number of births continues at about 

3,000 per year.  The infamous „peace wall‟ means that the inhabitants of Bethlehem and the surrounding areas must 

use the Order‟s hospital in Bethlehem and the mothers and babies of the West Bank are grateful for your support. 

 “Whose sins you forgive are forgiven them, and whose sins you retain are retained.”  Is God calling you to 

priesthood or religious life to help in the ministry of forgiveness of sin?  For more information contact Fr Billy 

Meehan at 052-61 22954 or 086-2478866 or any priest. 

 Questions people ask – Fr Silvester O’Flynn OFM Cap Email silvesteroflynn@gmail.com  

Q. What are the fruits of the Holy Spirit?   A. St Paul, in his Letter to the Galatians, contrasts the life of self-

indulgence with life inspired by the Holy Spirit. Self-indulgence produces sexual vices, violence, drunkenness and 

other forms of unhappiness. Paul then lists nine beautiful qualities of life in the Spirit. There are three fruits 

growing out of a deep relationship with God: love, joy and peace. The next three fruits form harmonious 

relationships with people: patience, kindness and goodness. The final three are fruits of inner strength: trustfulness, 

gentleness and self-control. Come, Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of all people. 

 Last week‟s Parish Collection: Masses €463.70 & Envelopes €654.90. Thank you for your continued support. 

  Sunday, June 12
th

  

Pentecost Sunday 

Fenor Church at 9.30 a.m. 

Dunhill Church at 11.00 a.m. 

Monday, June 13
th

   Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m.   

Tuesday, June 14
th

  Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. (End of year school Mass – Fenor N.S.) 

Wednesday, June 15
th

     

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon 

Thursday, June 16
th

      Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. 

 Friday, June 17
th

    

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon 

Saturday, June 18
th

 
 Fenor Church at 6.30 p.m. 

http://www.youth2000.ie/

